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I’m writing as a newly married, new graduate nurse, born and raised Oregonian. We 

are so heavily taxed already, especially when it comes to transportation. It’s obvious 

that the money taxpayers in trust in the hands of the Oregon government is not spent 

efficiently enough so citizens paying more will not help the problem. Consider this a 

vote no from a constituent. 

 

Sincerely, Mikaela Hamel 

 

 

 

 


